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Plan to attend the Annual Membership Meeting
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Our Annual Membership Meeting featuring the election of new Board Members, a recap of the 

2016 season, and plans for next year will be held on Sunday, October 2. Plan to attend. Both 

owners and social members are welcome. We need your input for next year.

AGENDA

Call Meeting to Order

Reading of minutes from March 6, 2016 Membership Meeting

RECAP FOR THE YEAR

Club Repairs/Improvements completed in 2016

Membership Report – Gael Dunn

Board Member Reports

Financial Report thru 8/16

USTA report

Court maintenance report

Socials report

Development of Self-Storage complex to our south

OLD BUSINESS

NEW BUSINESS:

Proposal for “Court Nine Fund” - Tom Dake

Nomination & election of new board members

ADJOURNMENT

Reminder …

We have been told that the bathroom doors 

were found unlocked and open a couple of 

times recently. Please remember, if you are 

the last one to leave the club … even in the 

daytime … lock both bathroom doors!

We had some vandalism in the past, so it is 

important not to leave the bathrooms un-

locked when there is no one at the club.

Thanks!

Fifty-five members and guests enjoyed a perfect September day by playing tennis and then feast-

ing on clams, chicken, broth, clam chowder, potatoes, corn-on-the-cob & dessert. It was a perfect 

day for a clam bake! A great big Thank You goes to Rhonda Mzik for planning and organizing this 

fantastic event. It was our final social activity for the summer. Smith’s catering did a great job 

again this year.

Clambake is a huge success!!


